November 10, 2014



Northeast Region Newsletter 2014

From the Key Board of the President

As I am late with this newsletter, and it takes a month for me to go through the proper channels, you are all going to have to put up with my bad writing! I do not know how to add decorative embellishments to this email, so I am thanking Smokey in Alaska, in advance. Maybe she will decorate this when I pass this on to the web masters to post. I will use spell check, so hoping all can understand and read it. I will also be very brief. I need to get out the information on the June 2015 Seminar. More information is coming next month.



OFFICERS

President

Betty Allen Po Box 133, Mt. Desert, ME 04660

207-244-7071 eallesart@gmail.com

Vice President & Secretary

Bev Banks
69 East Avenue,
Lewiston, ME 04240
207-783-0603
dwardjrm@aol.com

Treasurer
Annie Krampitz
47 Summerhill
Rd., Wallingford CT.
06492

976-9203 = 265 <u>artisticallyan-</u> <u>ni@sbcglobal.net</u>

Seminar JUNE 2015

Will be held June 15 to 20, at the Allen House [barn] in Mt. Desert, Maine. Monday the 15th will be registration from 2 pm to 6 pm, with a free Pizza party and games at 6 pm. There is a possibility of a Pre-Seminar class that day. Mark Polomchak will be teaching Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday & Saturday. TEAM teachers will be offering classes Tuesday through Saturday. On Thursday the 18th, I am giving Mark a day off so he can go boating! This will give the other teachers a day with out being competitive. We are expecting a crowd, and class sizes will be limited to a manageable number. With five days of classes, we are sure people will

pick and choose, and as this is a very popular sightseeing area, you will have more time to see the sights. We are asking for a good faith, completely refundable deposit of \$100.00. This will give you first choice in all classes. Class lists and pictures will hopefully be printed by January 15

Make out your \$100 check for the "Good Faith" Deposit to:

Ann Krampitz, TEAM Seminar at 47 Summer Hill Road, Wallingford, CT. 06492

Teachers as of this posting are: Mark Polomchak, WC, Arlee Jenkins, oil / acrylic and Betty Allen WC and something new.

T.E.A.M. Teachers that want to apply, please contact Betty Allen, eallensart@gmail.com or PO Box 133, Mount Desert, Maine, for information and a form. Deadline 12/15/14



New News!!!

Winners in the Art Contest At NET in Massachusetts 10/08 to 12, 2014:

Hobby Division:

Dennis Wade, Greenfield MA—1 second place

Suzi Franklin, Wells ME --- 2 third places

Linda Coburn, Ellsworth ME—3 First places, & 1 third

Professional Division:

Arlee Jenkins, Woodstock, VA—third in Division Awards, 2 firsts & 3 seconds

Betty Allen, Mount Desert, ME-- 1 first, 1 second & 1 third

Maureen Baker, Chelmsford, MA—First in Division Awards, 1 first place & 1 third place

Art show winners in September:

The Bluehill fair in September was well represented by local TEAM members. I am sorry to say I have misplaced the list of winners and will include it in the next newsletter.

Thought of the day: Aspire to Inspire, before you Expire!

Betty Allen, NE Region, President

